
 

“I cannot believe how quickly these three years have 
passed by; time certainly does fly when you are having 
fun!” 
 

 
With my final set of 
accountancy exams fast 
approaching, now is a 
perfect time to reflect on 
my time in the Graduate 
program at Isosceles. 
 
Firstly, I cannot believe 
how quickly these three 
years have passed by; time 
certainly does fly when you 
are having fun! The regular 
company activities and 
social events help create a 
warm and friendly 
environment across the 
team, which is reflected 
within the office too. 
 
I am currently working on 
two client accounts, which 
each bring their own 
challenges. One is a 
multinational organisation 

which operates in eight different countries. The work on this client 
involves lots of technical accounting and provides an opportunity to liaise 
with senior management. My other client is a UK-based start-up which is 
rapidly growing and has doubled in size each year. This client has the 
potential to develop into a truly successful and highly profitable 
organisation, and it is an exciting opportunity to be a part of their growth. 
 
The focus on the Graduate Team and internal training show that Isosceles 
is truly committed to helping you reach your full potential. As a third-year 
in the Graduate Team, I work alongside the newer members of the team, 
and it is just as rewarding to share in their success and guide their 
development. 
 
The final exam in the ICAEW qualification is the Case Study, which 
requires you to analyse and critically appraise a company. It is going to 



be key to use the knowledge and techniques that I have encountered 
during my studies, and I am very proud of what I have learnt and 
achieved to date. All going well, by the end of the year, I will have 
completed the examinations and can submit my application to become a 
Chartered Accountant. The next few months are going to be very exciting! 
 


